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NDA REDESIGNS WEBSITE, ADDS NEW FEATURES 

 

LINCOLN—The Nebraska Department of Agriculture (NDA) recently redesigned its website 

(nda.nebraska.gov) by adding new features and re-organizing content to help visitors more easily 

find the information they need. NDA’s website now has a records request portal and a searchable 

inspection report database that will continue to be added to in the future. The website is more 

mobile friendly, too, to better serve Nebraskans on the go. 

 

“The goal of NDA’s website has always been to provide useful information and resources to 

support the needs of the agricultural community and the public,” said NDA Director Steve 

Wellman. “NDA long supports Governor Ricketts’s mission of improving customer service in 

state government. These new website features will help people find what they are looking for 

quickly and easily, and NDA will continue to look for ways to be more effective, more efficient 

and more customer focused to better serve Nebraskans.”   
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